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October 22, 2018 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re: Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC 
Mountain Valley Pipeline Project 
Docket No. CP16-10-000 
Notice of Agency Action  

Dear Ms. Bose: 

On October 19, 2018, the Pittsburgh District of the United States Army Corps of Engineers 
sent a notice to Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC suspending its December 19, 2017 and May 18, 
2018 authorizations to conduct work under the Nationwide Permit 12 for the Mountain Valley 
Pipeline Project.  A copy of the notice is attached.  
  

Mountain Valley has suspended construction of new pipeline crossings in the waters of the 
United States in the Pittsburgh District.  There are no pipeline crossings in the waters of the United 
States in the Pittsburgh District that are currently under construction.  If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 553-5786 or meggerding@eqt.com.  Thank you.   
   

Respectfully submitted, 

MOUNTAIN VALLEY PIPELINE, LLC 
by and through its operator,  
EQM Gathering Opco, LLC  

By:   

Matthew Eggerding 
Senior Counsel, Midstream 

Attachment     
cc: All Parties 

Rich McGuire, OEP 
 James Martin, OEP 

Paul Friedman, OEP 
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